Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: jgreen@ecmgrp.com

Sent: Thursday, March 25, 2010 4:14 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: UST Case # RO000279 5427 Telegraph Ave.

Hi Barbara:

For nearly a year we've been working with the City of Oakland to obtain an encroachment
permit for the work at the above referenced site. We've finally obtained the encroachment
permit and scheduled the work for April 12, 2010.

Please contact me if you'd like more details or if you'd like to do an inspection.
Jim Green

Project Manager

ECM Group
P.0. Box 802
Benicia, CA 94510

707-751-0655
fax: 707-751-0653



